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Reference:   FOI.13868.24 

Subject:    Insourcing and outsourcing spend 

Date of Request: 21 February 2024 

 

Requested: 
 

It has been brought to my attention by another health board that some of the services outlined in 
my initial request FOI.13599.24, are provided by private companies on an insourcing rather than an 
outsourcing basis. 
 
Could I therefore resubmit my initial request but including services insourced as well as outsourced 
for each of the disciplines and timescales initially outlined. 
 

Response: 
 

Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that it has no insourced costs for the requested 
departments; Pathology, Radiology and Endoscopy.  
 

 


